
The Month of November 

 

In the month of November we will be thinking of 
those that have sadly passed away. The faith 
ambassadors will be leading each class in prayer 
for those who have passed away. The children will 
complete a prayer slip which will be shared in 
church as part of a litany of prayers. If you 
would like to complete a slip so that we may pray 
for a friend or family member that has passed 
away then please return this slip after half term.  

 

 

 

Please Pray for…  

 


